Published on: February 7, 2024
IMPORTANT NOTICE
[bookmark: _GoBack]EXTENSION OF ID CARD VALIDITY 
Please note that your BIT student ID card issued by the UCSC will be valid till 22nd July 2024. There will be no restriction for sitting the upcoming Semester exams with the existing ID card. The procedure to renew the IDs will be shared with you in due course.
In case you have lost your BIT ID card, please make sure to apply for a duplicate ID before the semester exams commence. Please refer to https://www.bit.lk/index.php/about-bit/fees-payment-methods/. For duplicate IDs. Please note that you will be considered as an unauthorized candidate if you fail to produce the BIT Student ID card at any of the semester exams scheduled for the academic year 2023 
The notice (https://www.bit.lk/index.php/2023/01/10/extension-of-validity-of-the-student-identity-cards-for-the-students-registered-in-the-academic-year-2020/) published on 10th January 2023 in this regard is hereby rescinded. 
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